STEPHEN R. RINTOUL

Owner and Operator

® 270 ATLANTIC STREET ®
STAMFORD, CONNECTICUT
SLOCUM CHAPIN
General Manager
Exactly 1400 on the Dial _ Telephone Stamford 4-7575

January 17, 1942,

Mr., Ernest R, Cooper
438 East 21st Street
Brooklyn, N.Y,

Dear Mr., Cooper,

I am sopry that you have had to wait so
long for your verification, but I believe that
the letter must have been lost in the mails.

This will verify your reception of WSRR
on January 16th.

We do not have any frequency check, and we
are not planning $o have any special DX programs
at this time,

Very truly yours,

o

John Reilly
Chief Enginee
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